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Term 3 Week 1 January 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school and Happy New Year. 
 
I trust that you had a healthy and happy break over the festive season and hope that any bumps in the road were small ones. 
 
Sadly, as the Covid crisis continues to be upon us, we must maintain measures; both in and out of school that help to reduce the chances of 
transmission and, in turn, lessen the risk of any level of school closure. Therefore, could I ask that you be considerate when waiting outside 
of school, social distancing and wearing face coverings, and similarly when on the school site. If you need to speak with a member of staff I 
ask that you do wear a face covering. 
 
The weather is most certainly changeable at the moment and there is an outside chance of snow. When it gets colder we often notice that 
children come in to school without jumpers and coats which can make them uncomfortable in class and limit their activity choices at break 
times. Can you please ensure that children come in to school in full school uniform and with a suitable coat. In addition, please can you also 
ensure that children are wearing correct footwear or that this is available to change in to, should they be wearing cold/wet weather gear on 
the way to school. 
 
PE Days - On these days we currently allow pupils to come into school wearing their PE kit. If you choose to send your child in their kit they 
should be wearing: 

 plain trainers (plimsolls for indoor PE only) 

 PE shorts must be worn either under plain dark jogging bottoms (no patterns or logos) or over plain dark leggings 

 team colour PE t-shirt (available for £1) 

 a school sweatshirt or cardigan (no alternative outer tops or hoodies) 

 a coat to come to school in and wear at break times 

In order to have an opportunity to discuss some issues that have been raised by families I have planned an open Zoom meeting for 
Wednesday 26th January at 7pm. I will send the link out soon but invite you all to join should you wish to discuss the following main themes 
- Covid, school rewards and sanctions, school uniform and PE, the Queen's Jubilee Celebration. There may also be time to discuss additional 
whole school related issues. If you have any whole school points that you would like to raise I would ask that you email these to 
office@mundella.kent.sch.uk and then we will get a chance to collate these, respond to any pressing themes and add, where possible, any 
remaining items to the meeting. 
 
Thank you for your continued help and support and have a great weekend. 
 
Frazer E. Westmorland 
 

 

  


